
Dear Families,  
 
There will no doubt be some tired children by the end of today, particularly 
those in the lower end of the school. However,  hopefully everyone is now 
feeling settled after our first full week back to school.  
 
We’ve had lots of positive comments from parents about our ‘buddy system’ this 
week. Our Year 6s have been brilliant making our new reception children feel 
welcome and always being on hand during playtimes and lunch time to support. 
 
Please remember that school will be closed on Monday due to the State Funeral 
of Queen Elizabeth II.  
 
Rhubarb has made an appearance in school this week! Rhubarb is slowly 
learning how to feel comfortable and safe at school, slowly getting to know what 
it feels like with lots of people around! Your children will meet Rhubarb more 
frequently as the weeks go by. Any questions, 
please contact Miss Fenton.  
 
Clubs have started this week and we have a huge 
uptake which is great. Any late additions may be 
subject to a waiting list.  
 
 
Have a good weekend,  
Mr Chirgwin 

16/09/22 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Elsie-Rose B 

Cormoran: Claudia 

Morgawr: Layla Y 

Zennor: Charlie J-H 

Bedruthan: Freddie F 

 

Values Award: Eli E 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  12th September 2022 

Piskies 98%% 

Cormoran 98.9% 
Morgawr 98.9% 

Zennor 
96.3% 

Bedruthan 96.6% 



Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

05/09/22 INSET Day 

06/09/22 INSET Day 

07/09/22 Autumn Term Begins 
06/10/22 Individual/Sibling School Photos 
w/b 10/10/22 Book Fair 
w/b 17/10/22 Parent/Teacher meetings W/B 17th October  
w/b 24/10/22 Autumn Half Term 

31/10/22 INSET Day 

16/12/22 Break up for Christmas Holidays 3:15pm 

03/01/23 Spring Term begins 

w/b 13/02/23  Spring Half Term 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 

Morgawr learning Brass this week 


